CPC2023-0527
Attachment 4

Community Association Response

From: Chris Welner <president@myglendale.ca>
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2023 12:31 PM
To: Sharma, Shallu <Shallu.Sharma@calgary.ca>
Subject: [External] Re: LOC2022-0185

Hi Sharma

The Glendale Community Association has no objection to this land use application. We may have
comment at the development permit stage.

Chris Welner
President GGMCA
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